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Newsletter Jul to Aug 2021 

 

 

In this issue… 
➢ Monthly lunches 
➢ AGM on 15 August 2021 
➢ Exco for 2021-22 
➢ Planned potluck dinner postponed 

 
Monthly lunches 
Monthly lunches were held on July 3rd and August 7th at the Remuera Golf Club, 
both were well attended. The monthly lunch for September was cancelled as 
Auckland was on Alert Level 4 due to COVID-19. 
 
AGM on 15 August 2021 
The AGM for 2021 was held on August 15th at the Remuera Golf Club with 47 
Members, partners and friends attending. 
 
Exco for 2021-2022 
An Exco for 2021-2022 was elected, composed of: Anthony Ma (President), Meggan 
Lam (Vice President), Helena Ying (Hon Secretary), Alex Lee (Hon Treasurer), Shirley 
Ip and Katharine Li (Exco Members). The Caretaker Committee was dissolved after 
accomplishing its mission. 
 
Cancellation of a planned potluck dinner 
A potluck dinner was planned for September 18th but is now postponed as Auckland 
is likely to be at an Alert Level not suitable for large gatherings. The Exco will 
organize one when circumstances allow. 
 

Stay safe. 
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Photos of activities 

 

 
 
 

 

Monthly lunch on 7 August 2021 
 

 

Post-AGM on 15 August 2021 
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more on the AGM… 

 

 
Welcome! 

  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Mission accomplished! Thank you! The 5+1 Team – 
the Caretaker Committee and our Hon Legal Adviser  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The new Exco  

   Tasty…. 

 
Group photo 
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Upcoming activities 

 

 

Monthly Lunches are held on the first Saturday of each month at the 
Remuera Golf Club, 120 Abbotts Way, Remuera. However, following 
the recent COVID-19 Delta Variant outbreak, the lunch for September 
was cancelled and the regular lunches will resume only when 
circumstances allow. The Exco will advise Members by email and by 
WhatsApp message one week before a scheduled date. 
 
It was announced in the AGM that a potluck dinner was scheduled to 
be held on September 18th. For the same reason this function has to 
be postponed. 
 
A Chinese New Year celebration dinner is scheduled to be held on 12 
February 2022.  
 
 

 

  
 

Directory 

Email:   hkuaanz@gmail.com 

Website:   www.hkuaanz.com 

FaceBook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1805938 29243870/  

 

The AGM was reported in the HKU alumni network website: 

https://www.alumni.hku.hk/hkuaa-of-new-zealand-2021-agm/ 
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